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Greetings,                                                                                                Jan 2024 

The children have all returned from the long school break. It’s so exciting seeing all the happy faces 
when they get off the bus. School started the following day. We’ve got pictures of all the classes. 

 

 

 



 
The grades for all the 12th graders came out a few weeks ago. Maria 
and Jessica both passed.  
Mohlakamotala High School that the girls attended posted this: “Meet 
Jessica, the unstoppable force who led the Class of 2023 at 
Mohlakamotala High School. Through relentless effort, she not only 
secured a Bachelor's degree but adorned it with two well-deserved 
distinctions. Jessica's journey echoes the inspirational path paved by 
Keamogwetswe Malema from the Class of 2022, proving that dedication 
and hard work are the keys to unlocking success. Let their stories 
inspire you to reach for your dreams.” (South Africa labels their high 
school graduation certificates different from the USA) 
 

Jessica wants to be a teacher, and the details of her attending higher learning are being worked out. 
Maria is already working at Kaingo Game Farm. She is interested in the hospitality trade. Kaingo is 
teaching her all aspects of the trade, so she can get a feel on the area she likes the best. 

This is our favorite picture. At The Fold, we have always ended our day with a bible story and singing 
songs. It’s good to know that nothing has changed. 

 

 
God Bless,  
Paul and Micky Prince 

 


